Safety Committee Meeting
June 8, 2002

On the above date and time the Safety Committee met and discussed the following topics:

» The Rolling Ridge Home owners Association was contacted to get their feedback in re-
gards to the changes that have been made to the stop signage in that development. Katlin
Petro, the association president advised she would put together a document advising how
the residents felt about the changes that have been made to this point, and also try to de-
termine if the residents wanted additional stop signs piaced. Katlin Petro advised she
would be in contact with the Mayor with the associations thoughts about what changes
might best impact the development in the future.

« Present copies of Quast letter.
« R.B.C. Child seat installation event.
o Ultrasonic cleaner
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